Norton Sound
. -hosts health
workshops

Norton Sound Health Corpor-
ation has received a special grant
entitled: “Community Health
Project Planning  for Village

Councils in Northwest :‘Alaska”
to put on public workshops on
community health issues:in four
villages of ‘Bering Straits.region’
between this: October and May.
The . grant covers largely travel
“costs, supplies, and’ small sti-
pends for unemployed people
selected to  go. The resource
people, will be health planners
and scientists from the region in-
'cluding Norton Sound staff, and
others including biologists, geo-
logists and social scientists.

The "main purposes of the
workshops will be to:

1. To increase and improve
methods. of communication bet-
ween citizens of isolated com-
munities and scientists willing to
serve as resource people to them
in problent :solving, ‘upon re:
quest.

2. To give citizens an oppor-
tunity to learn. methods of
health planning which they can
use to work on community hea-
Ith problems which they have se-
lected. : .

About 15 resource people
have volunteered to work on this’
project. The Norton Sound. '
Board will be responsible for get-
ting the information out to their
‘communities and assisting coor-
dination of the workshops, as
well as follow-up support to the
communities working on their
own health projects.

The wvillages - chosen . will,
based on interest, be one from
the nortli; the upper Sound, lo-
wer Sound and St. Lawrence
Island. Norton Sound is curren-
tly contacting the Health Coun-
cils in each village to see which
ones would like to host a work-
shop. There will be enough
money to bring in 9-12 delegates
from sufrounding villages to
each of the warkshops.

For  further  information
contact Darryl Trigg or Nancy
Mendenhall at Norton Sound.
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